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We're thrilled to see a significant policy change announced today, which will mean that some Afghan 
families torn apart during the fall of Kabul can now be reunited in safety in the UK! 



 
New changes to the Afghan CiƟzens ReseƩlement Scheme (ACRS) will mean that some Afghans reseƩled 
in the UK under Pathway 1 CAN NOW BE JOINED by their closest family members, including their 
children and spouses. Afghan children evacuated to the UK can now be joined by their parents or 
siblings.  
 
Over the last three years, we've worked with many families torn apart in the chaos of evacuaƟng Kabul. 
It is fantasƟc that they will finally have a way to be safely together again thanks to the swiŌ acƟon taken 
by the new Government. For children apart from their parents, this will be life-changing.  
 
ImmigraƟon and CiƟzenship Minister Seema Malhotra said, “It’s our moral duty to ensure that families 
who were tragically separated are reunited. Afghans did right by us, and we will do right by them.” 
 
Thank you to all the supporters of the Families Together coaliƟon who have helped raise our voices and 
support the people we work with. Together, we can conƟnue to make a posiƟve impact. 
 
ENDS 
 


